Nursery Newsletter

3rd February 2017



Dear Parents,

This week the children have been:

- *talking about different textures
- *making delicious gingerbread men
- *mixing primary colours

Next week children will be:

- *exploring patterns
- *sponge printing
- *role playing in our pretend fire station

Book of the Week: Dinosaur Roar! By Paul and Henrietta Stickland

Rhyme of the week: One little dinosaur

Key Vocabulary: fast slow short long weak strong

Suggested activities you could do over the weekend:

- *Visit the library and let your child choose their own books to read.
- *Read a book to your child every day and ask them who, what, where, why, how questions about the book.
- *Talk about patterns with your child. Try and make some using different colours or objects, e.g. red blue red blue or bus, train, bus, train
- *Practise counting and recognising numbers at every opportunity
- *Help your child to practise writing their name using their name card.
- *Teach your child to wear their own coat, shoes, wellies, scarf and gloves.
- *Sing the rhymes in the new rhyme book. We will give you a new rhyme every week to add to it.
- *Find words that rhyme with each other, such as rocks, socks, box etc

Have a lovely weekend,

Thank you,

The Nursery Staff